
Library Hours: 
Mon—Thurs: Noon—6 PM || Fri: Noon—5 PM || Sat: 9 AM—Noon 

Winter Weather Policy: 
 

Safety is very important. Per our policy, we will close the library if the public schools in the area 
close. Sometimes we will close even when schools have remained open if it is predicted to become 
unsafe during the late afternoon/evening. 
We will announce if we close on Facebook, so make sure we are friends (our Facebook name is 
“Brandon Library”). 
Of course, always use your common sense as well...if the roads seem unsafe — stay home. We 
don't want staff or patrons in any unsafe conditions. 

Movie Night 
 
Join us at Bethel Reformed 
Church on January 20 at 
5:30 pm. We will be playing 
Lyle, Lyle, Crocodile! Feel 
free to bring blankets and 
pillows. As always, enjoy a 
free snack. 

Craft Night 

January 30 at 6:00 PM (after the library closes) 
join us at the Village Hall Board Room (115 N. 
Center St.) to learn to knit a washcloth from 
our very own librarian Nic Mattheis. 

 Adults/young adults only please. 

 Requirements: Registration (limit 20), $10 to 
cover supplies, and you need to bring a  
scissors. 

Brandon Library to Receive Major Federal Grant  

If you haven’t already heard the news, we’ll repeat it: 

On December 23, Senator Tammy Baldwin’s office announced that 
the Brandon Public Library will receive a federal grant of $473,000 to 
support the expansion of the library. The grant, together with the 
$745,000 given and pledged, will make the expansion a reality. 

Please Note the word “PLEDGED.”  A major portion of the  
outstanding pledges is a $125,000 grant from the Otto Bremmer Trust 
in St. Paul, MN. In order to receive the Otto Bremmer grant, the  
library must raise $25,000 in matching funds. The Otto Bremmer 
grant is a critical component of the total funding. It is essential to  
assure that construction can begin in 2023. To date, the library has 
received $13,700 toward the $25,000. 


